KURE BEACH COMMUNITY CENTER
MEETING MINUTES
AUGUST 4, 2015

The August meeting of the Kure Beach Community Center
came to order at 10:03. Members present were Mararuth
Capell, Robin Sack, Kathleen Zielinski, Mary Ann McConnell,
Barbara Boal, Harriet Owsley, and Craig Bloszinsky and Nikki
Keely from the town.

The July minutes were sent to members via email and
were approved by the committee.

Old Business

One additional rental was added and six are now
scheduled at the Ocean Front Park. The blood drive was
relatively successful with eighteen participating.

Future events possibly will include CPR certification
classes. Harriet volunteered to meet with Hospice about
programs. It was suggested that educational programs be held
on a weeknight.

Island Day will be hosted by Kure Beach this year and will
take place on the last Sunday in September. Kure Beach can
host fifty booths. The End of Summer Jazz Festival will be
October 9. Upcoming plans include the Holiday Market for the
weekend before and after Thanksgiving.



The painting of the committee meeting space was
completed and the addition of a display shelf was discussed for

this area.

Clean up for the closet storage will take place after the
barbeque. The date was set for Thursday, September 3 at 1: 00.

Town News

Craig reported that only two members from the
legislature were able to attend the beach town breakfast.
He also reminded the committee about the upcoming election
in November. He also stated that there is a status quo on the
sales tax redistribution.

Fall Programs

Fall Programs were discussed with Hospice and Red
Cross events as possibilities. October was suggested as the
best month for program events. Harriet will continue to
explore possible programs and will communicate via email.

The committee then adjourned to review assignments for
the barbeque.
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Barbara Boal



